Storypark appreciation post for educators working over 1 year

Community post

Created by Shelyce Bitmead from Coolamon School of Early Learning - 30 Nov

Dear Families,

As the year begins to wrap up we would like to thank all of our Educators for there
ongoing support, dedication and hard work each and everyday.

We are celebrating the below educators whom have been with Coolamon School of
Early Learning for over one year. We look forward to many more years together as a

team.
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@ Madia Muuka (Andrew) 30 Nov
all of you are doing amazing jobs
‘!ﬁ Shengnan Zhang (Alina) 30 Nov

Thanks so much for the amazing support and care provided. We appreciate it a lot. Alina
and parents xx
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